
Hello, 

 

 

My name is Kaitlyn Reed and I am writing to 3rd district supervisor John Haschak in support of 

item 5H. I very much support item 5H to reinstate a 5 year cooperative agreement with USDA 

wildlife services and the approval of the rested 2020-2021 work and financial plan. 

 

Lethal action is best avoided at all cost but For the sake of our business, or animals, and our 

family, I full heartedly believe in having options and aide when needed. 

 

Thank you, 

Kaitlyn Reed 

 


